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HUGO –– The Hugo City Council met in executive session Tuesday evening to discuss the final
payment settlement for Granite Re/Lakecon for the Boys and Girls Club rehabilitation.
After a 19-minute stint in executive session, council members agreed to approve the settlement
agreement and mutual release for $72,321.80 to Granite Re/Lakecon.
Code enforcement officer, Ricky Britt addressed the council regarding time changes for the
meetings of the Planning and Zoning Board. Britt told the council the board would like to keep
the meetings on every third Thursday of the month, but change the time from 7 p.m. to 6:30
p.m.
The request was approved upon a motion by councilman Bart Tedder.
Invoice No. 4024 in the amount of $7,844.49 to Farris Electric was also approved by the council.
The invoice was submitted on Aug. 24 and was declined by the council due to the amount of
work required not completed. The work has since been completed, therefore payment was
approved. 
According to the council, the balance remaining for Farris Electric at this time is close to
$30,000.
The minutes dated Dec. 6, as well as purchase orders and financial statements were also
approved by the council.
All council members were present.  
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